STUDENT BULLETIN
January 8, 1976

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Happiness depends, as Nature shows, less on exterior things than most suppose.
-=William Cowper

MARRIED STUDENTS ASSOCIATION:
There will be a meeting January 12 at 9:30 a.m. in L-1., There will be refreshments.

COEDS:

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, January 13 at 7:30 p.m. in the Northwest Room in the
Cafeterias Be sure to be therei

ATTENTION, ALL STUDENTS:

If you feel the need for revival and spiritual renewal on campus, here!s your chance to
unite with others in prayeri Let's all call on God's power: We are meeting in the main
Chapel Tuesdays and Thursdays during 5th period.

ATTENTION, GOSPEL TEAMS:

The Chapel must be kept free during the day for organ lessons and practices Howevery it
will be available in the evenings except during Spiritual Emphasis Week. Both S-9 and
@ the SUB Chapel are usually available for practice in the late afternoons and eveningsi

ATTENTION STRING PLAYERS:

We have a violin and viola instructor in our Applied Music Program. We are also prepared
to arrange for instruction in cello and string bass. Please check with Dr. Swaffield or
Mr. White if interested.

NEEDED

We need the following instruments in our orchestra class which meets in the Chapel Overflow
room each Tuesday and Thursday during 6th period: Strings, Clarinet, Trombone, Horn,
FLYING SEMINAR:

The deadline for signing up for the Flying Seminar is approaching. If there are students
who are interested in this travel-education tour, please see Dean Millard immediately.

The tour leaves Seattle on March 10 and returns on March 21. Points to be visited include
Copenhagen, Jordan, Israel, and possibly Rome.

P.R. TEAM AUDITIONS:

The P. R. Team auditions will be held February 5. Now is a good time to begin preparing.
We are hoping to again have four teams traveling this summer for approximately ten weeks.
As in the past, there will be a partial tuition scholarship given as well as all expenses
paid while on tour. If you need further information, contact Mr. Griffin or Dr. Swaffield.

GOSPLL TEAMS:

Remember the meeting tomorrow during Chapel in L-1 for those interested in leading a
gospel team or being a member.

A, ATTENTION STUDENTS:

There will be a concert featuring the "Joyous Celebration" here on campus Friday, January
16 in the Chapel at 7:30 p.ms They are a really great group and would really be worth
hearing. There will be no admission charge, but we would ask that you please come expecting
to contribute to the offering.

ATTENTION, ALL STUDENTS:

Please pick up all your tests and papers in the Administration Building. After Monday
all tests and papers will be discarded.

WOM OFFERING:

@ Tomorrow in chapel there will be a WOM offering to help support our summer missionary
interns. Come to chapel prepared to give to the Lord.

OPPORTUNITY FOR MINISTRY:

Cottage Brook Assembly needs assistance with youth and music (Internship or otherwise).
If interested, see Dean Rice.




